
As president of the Middle Rogue Steelheaders in Grants Pass,  I would be remiss if I did not register our most fervent support for 
this bill.  Our membership is now and has in the past done all it possibly can to support the work of ODFW in its work to restore the 
rogue river's Salmonoid population. It is our considered opinion that this bills passage would constitute a significant step towards 
that goal.


